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GRADE XI- IMPORTANT LINKS- 2021 
 

Dear Parents (Grade XI), 
 
Greetings! 
 
We have welcomed our Grade XI students to the new session on virtual school. Students 
have made a choice of subjects to be taken and are now settling into the new routine. 

 
Please make a note of the following- 
a) Introduction to Grade XI-All students have been oriented about Grade XI systems 

and procedures. Please find attached the link to same https://ridgevalleyschool-
my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/rakhi_s_ridgevalleyschool_org/ESvTAjKcEFNCkC_
LwpSCaIQBQPBIVdPPfGmactp6O5f21g?e=WCJ8Mt 
 

b) SEWA ((Social Empowerment through Work Education and Action) - This is an 
important part of the curriculum. All students have been inducted into same for taking 
up various SEWA projects. We will be sharing details of same soon. 

 
c) General Studies and HPE- As a part of the curriculum it is mandatory for all students 

to be a part of General Studies and Health and Physical Education. The school will be 
organising HPE Sessions under Carpediem activities. It is mandatory for all students 
to attend.  
General Studies- Sessions will be scheduled every Friday 1.00pm – 1.45 pm.  
  

d) Carpediem- We encourage our students to be a part of Carpediem activities, it helps 
students develop skills beyond academics.  Students have been encouraged to initiate 
club/ hobbies to take forth their passion. Any student who wants to take such an 
initiative may please write to the class teacher/ mentor.  
Please follow the link below to find details of Carpediem. 
https://ridgevalleyschool-
my.sharepoint.com/:w:/g/personal/ittech_ridgevalleyschool_org/EaoIlfZZwc5EshYvjo
7AoK0BwxNrc1t7K4x2dPaMVZ3a2Q?e=brcULG 
 

e) Time Table- Time Table Nur to Grade 12 (2021-22).xlsx  
 

Incase, of any questions we will be happy to connect through a mail. Looking forward 
to a fruitful session ahead.  
 
Regards 
Team RVS 
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